
 
June 4, 2024 

 

Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
Transitioning to myCAvax – Next Week! 
 
Dear VFC Provider, 
 
We are just one week away from completing our Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
operations transition to myCAvax on June 10, 2024. Please keep in mind the following 
important items and key actions related to this transition! 

 
1. Know the difference between EZIZ, MyVFCVaccines, and myCAvax: 

EZIZ is a website that hosts resources and communications for California's vaccine 
programs such as the Vaccines for Adults (VFA) and Vaccines for Children (VFC) 
Programs. It also hosts the required training lessons for VFC, VFA, and LHD 317 
program participation. The transition does not have any affect on EZIZ and it will 
still serve as the VFC Program’s resource page. 
MyVFCVaccines is the system all VFC Providers use today to submit their VFC 
vaccine orders, returns, waste, and complete account management activities like 
staff changes and annual recertification. 
myCAvax is the new system all VFC Providers will use starting June 10, 2024 and 
moving forward for all VFC-related activities MyVFCVaccines is used for today. 

 
2. MyVFCVaccines is now closed to all account edits such as orders, returns, and 

provider profile updates (i.e. data logger updates, staff changes, etc.). If any last 
minute changes need to be made to your vaccine coordinator and/or backup 
vaccine coordinator to ensure the correct people have access to your VFC 
account(s) in myCAvax on June 10, please fill out the updated temporary Key 
Practice Staff Change Request form and send to us at 
MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov, or by fax at 877-329-9832. 
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NOTE: The Storage and Handling Online Triage System (SHOTS) will remain 
available in your MyVFCVaccines account through June 9, 2024. Please continue 
to document and report all temperature excursions to SHOTS until we fully 
transition all VFC activities to myCAvax on June 10, 2024. 

  
3. myCAvax training sessions are offered to all VFC Providers and are ongoing 

through June with slots still available, so register now! After training is complete, 
review the recording, slide deck, and FAQs from each training to cement your 
knowledge. 

 
For more details about the transition, please refer to the program letter sent on May 14, 
2024 and visit the "Move to myCAvax" page on EZIZ. If you have questions regarding 
VFC program requirements or the transition to the myCAvax system, please contact the 
VFC Program at (877) 243-8832 or MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov.  
  
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
 

 

EZIZ.org 

 

https://eziz.org/myvfcvaccines/move/
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/VFC_Letters/2024May13MovingTomyCAvax.pdf
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